Kindergarten Registration
Information for
Cedar CIliff Local Schools

Cedarville Elementary will be hosting a Kindergarten Informational Meeting on April 23,
2024 at 6:30pm. The meeting will be located in the school cafeteria.

Children must be five years old by August 1st to enroll in Kindergarten. All children six
years of age must be enrolled in school or registered with the Greene County Educational
Service Center in an approved home education program.

Parents will use an online system to register their child, and must also provide the
following information prior to August 5, 2024:

v Official proof of birth

v/ Immunization records -which include polio, measles, DTP, Rubella,
Mumps, chicken pox (Varicella) and Hepatitis B.

v/ Custody papers - if the parents are divorced or legally separated.

v' 2 proofs of residency (which would include a current lease agreement, or
Utility bill, phone bill, housing contract, bank statement, credit card bill,
With live address- no PO box address will be accepted.)

v/ Latest IEP if a student is receiving special education services.

v/ Parent/Guardian ID

Copies can be made of these documents for the student’s file at the meeting.

At the April 23rd meeting, details will be given regarding appointments for the
Kindergarten screening process and a complete description of the screening process will
be provided as well. These fun screening activities will help staff assess the child’s
readiness for Kindergarten and provide valuable insight that can assist with the decision
to enroll at this time. All incoming Kindergarteners must also receive the hearing and
vision screenings provided at the district’s screening event, or must provide the
information from their family doctor.

All incoming kindergarten students are required to take the Kindergarten Readiness
Assessment (KRA), which will take place August 6th & 7th.

All students must register for Kindergarten, even if they have been enrolled in the
preschool program through the Greene County ESC.

For more information, please contact the Elementary office at (937)766-3811.



